Permanent Independent Public Advocate
to better support disaster victims

Victims of major disasters will be better supported as they rebuild their
lives with a new and permanent Independent Public Advocate, the Lord
Chancellor has announced today.


http://www.government-world.com/permanent-independent-public-advocate-to-better-support-disaster-victims/
http://www.government-world.com/permanent-independent-public-advocate-to-better-support-disaster-victims/

